Pamela Morales

Subject: RE: HPE CM: RE: NA - 2018-029 - Notification of s4.55(1A) modification application - Marsden
Park Warehousing Estate (SSD 8606 MOD 1)

From: Easements&Development <Easements&Development@transgrid.com.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 8 January 2019 2:44 PM

To: Pamela Morales Cc: Michael Platt

Subject: HPE CM: RE: NA - 2018-029 - Notification of s4.55(1A) modification application - Marsden Park
Warehousing Estate (SSD 8606 MOD 1)

Dear Pamela,
TransGrid Reference Number: 2018-029 - Notification of s4.55(1A) modification application
- Marsden Park Warehousing Estate (SSD 8606 MOD 1)

Lot 23 and Lot 24 in DP 262886

Thank you for notifying TransGrid of the abovementioned Modification Application.

We can advise the subject site within Lots 23 and 24 in DP 262886, is located outside of TransGrid’s easement
corridor. However, it should be noted that TransGrid’s Sydney West — Sydney North No 1 330KV Transmission Line
and Easement (Feeder 20, Structure Span 33 — 35) is located on the adjoining parcel of land within Lot 25 in DP
262886.

For your reference, please find attached a copy of TransGrid’s Easement Guidelines for Third Party Development
(V10). Please note these guidelines are not an exhaustive list and should there be any uncertainty further
consultation with TransGrid is required.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact myself directly.

Kind regards,

Skye Shanahan
Enquiry Services Coordinator | Network Planning and Operations

TransGrid | 200 Old Wallgrove Road, Wallgrove, NSW, 2766



